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Ms Desai
fyi-request-13945-alce9d74@requests.fyi.org.nz

File No: DOIA 2021 - 0785
Dear Ms Desai

Thank you for your email on 10 October 2020, requesting the following information under the
Official information Act 1982 (the OIA):

Total number of resident visas issued between March 2017 to August 2018 based on offer of
employment for the position Technical Support Specialist from Concentrix Services New Zealand
Limited.

Our response

Between 1 March 2017 and 31 August 2018 eight residence applications were approved whose
employer was noted as Concentrix with the title Technical Support Specialist.

If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request or this response, please contact Adam Jones,
Business Advisor, Operations Support, Immigration New Zealand at adam.jones@mbie.govt.nz.

Yours sincerely

~—RAraOQ

Nicola Hogg

General Manager — Border and Visa Operations
Immigration New Zealand
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